
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates 
17 Sky Oaks Drive 
Biddeford, Me. 04005 
207-423-0215 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
N. H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 

February 27, 2018 

Re: DW 17-103 West Swanzey Water Company 
Rate Case Expenditures and Proposed Surcharge 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed is a proposed surcharge for recovery of rate case expenditures and a 
summary of rate case expenditures. One copy of the supporting documentation is being 
mailed to Ms. Descoteau for PUC Staff review and recommendation. The Company 
incurred $10,007 .13 of rate case expenditures. It proposes to recover the rate case 
expenditures over a one year period at a rate of $30.89 per customer per quarter. 

Assuming that the PUC Staff can complete its review and the PUC Staff and the 
Company can agree on a joint recommendation in a week or two, the Company 
respectfully requests that the joint recommendation be submitted to the Commission for 
its review and approval. 

If you, the PUC Staff and/or the Commissioners have any questions or comments, 
please contact me at 207-423-0215 or email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com. 

Sincerely, 

~~L \'. S;...cr-
Stephen P. St. Cyr 

cc: Sally Brown 
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